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Good morning and thank you for forwarding to me the GN's submission that was not included
in the recent response.

Leeward Capital Corp. appreciates the time and rigor applied to reviewing the application
submitted and would like to offer the following comments:

1. Caribou Calving Grounds - Leeward Capital Corp. accepts the recommendation that no
activity take place in the calving and post-calving area from  June 2-28.

2. Consultation and Engagement - Leeward Capital Corp., did engage with the Kugluktuk
HTO and did engage Connie Kapolak (Bathurst Inlet representative), in English, Inuktitut and
Innuiaqtun.  The Plain Language summary was also uploaded to the NIRB site.

3. Acquisition of Updated Collar Data - Leeward Capital Corp appreciates that the public has
access to very limited data and if new data was made available, they would appreciate access
to it.

4. Wildlife Monitoring and Mitigation Plan - Leeward Capital Corp. will prepare a WMMP if
recommended by the NIRB.

5. Waste Management Plan - Non Hazardous and Hazardous Waste - Leeward Capital
believes that this was covered in the application process. and Commits to ensuring the
environment will be protected.

Thanks again, and we look forward to hearing back from the NIRB.

Kind regards
Denise A Lockett, for
Leeward Capital Corp. 

lockettda@telus.net
604-340-4756
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